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Letshego Celebrates 14th Anniversary And 10 Years On The Bse
GABORONE – Monday night, 15th October 2012, saw listed company Letshego Holdings Limited
engage stakeholders from across the globe at a dinner to celebrate the 14th anniversary of the
Group’s inception as well as the commemoration of 10 years of being listed on the Botswana Stock
Exchange. The dinner, held at Lansmore Masa Square, also served to kick off a week long strategic
planning session for the Group which saw its CEOs form across its African operations converge in
Botswana.
The Board and Executive Management of Letshegowelcomed CEOs from the 11 countries in which
Letshego operates for the celebratory dinner and strategy conference. This includeddelegates from,
Mozambique, Namibia, Swaziland, Tanzania, Uganda, Lesotho, Kenya, Zambia, and
Botswana.Letshego, a leading pan African consumer financial services provider, was incorporated in
Botswana in 1998, listing on the BSE in 2002. Its main business is to extend short to medium term
personal, unsecured loans to individuals in formal employment. The last 14 years have seen the
Group swiftly developing into one of the most recognisable brands in Botswana as well as on the
African continent.
“Letshego is a proudly Botswana, proudly African company. It has been a very exciting 14 years for us
in this market, and we are satisfied with our growth in this period. We have developed into a mature
and profitable entity, and it is our hope that Letshego will continue to make a positive impact in the
lives of our clients the continent over,” attested the Letshego Holdings Limited Board Chairman, Mr.
C.M. Lekaukau.
Following the dinner, a week long strategy session will engage all Board members and CEOs of the
Group and its 11 subsidiaries.The forum will provide guidance regarding implementing its expansion
and transformation strategy, evaluating progress, and making the necessary adjustments to stay on
track to fulfil the vision of the Group: being a pan African leader of affordable, appropriate and high
quality financial services.
Commented Letshego Group Managing Director, Mr. Jan Claassen, “What the company is achieving
on the regional front reflects positively on the country as a whole, and as such it is fitting that
Batswana come together and share in these momentous achievements of a proudly Botswana
company in Africa. Through the forum, we are better positioned to be able to define our objectives
as a Group and assess both the internal and external business environment in order to better
formulate our strategy. This better enables us to continue to make a positive impact in the lives of
those around us in the next 14 years and beyond, be it through our financial services offerings or our
long tradition of significant and interactive CSI efforts.”
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